

CUMBERLAND INFANT SCHOOL& Little Cumberland Pre-School

Methuen Road, Southsea, Hampshire. P04 9HJ
Telephone: 023 9273 3161 • Fax: 023 9282 7184
Email: admin@cumberland.portsmouth.sch.uk
Web: www.cumberland.portsmouth.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Herbert Bed

5th October 2021

Dear Parents



Harvest celebrations!



Our assembly theme in school this half term is 'Thankfulness' and it would be wonderful, as part of our Harvest celebrations this year to help our local community. Therefore, we will be collecting tinned food (please see list below) on behalf of St. Margaret's Community Church in Southsea for their food bank.

Items of tinned food you can donate:

- fruit
- meat
- fish
- tomatoes
- vegetables

or the following would also be helpful:

- UHT milk
- Cereal

We are asking that should you wish to donate, please choose one or more items from the list above and bring them into school from **Wednesday 6th October**. We will collect all the food and will pass onto St. Margaret's Church the following **Tuesday.**

Thank you so much for supporting us.

Cheryl Fletcher

RE Manager